MOTILAL NEHRU COLLEGE (EVENING)
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI) -

Dated: 04-08-2025
NOTICE

It is notified for the information of all the students that all IInd
year, Illrd year and IVth year students are required to show their
Identity Card to the Security Guards at the time of entry into the
College. This is a mandatory requirement, and students will not be
allowed entry into the College without showing their Identity Card.

Until new Identity Cards are issued, the first-year students will be
allowed entry into the College by showing their fee slip for the
Academic Year 2025-26 and any other valid ID proof such as Voter ID
Card, Driving License, Passport etc.

Security Guards are strictly instructed to:

1. Not allow any student to enter the College without showing their
ID Card.

2. Not allow outsiders into the College without prior permission from
the Principal’s office.

Students are required to produce their original ID Card at the time of

entry into the College. Mobile phone displays of ID Cards will not be
accepted.

We request your cooperation in adhering to these instructions to
ensure a safe and secure environment for all students.

- (Prof. éﬁiep Garg)

Principal
Copy to: -
College Website
Students’ Notice Board
Library Notice Board
Sr. P.A.
Office File
Security Guards
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